
Friends of Flushing 
School  
Raising funds to support our children through primary school  

Over £2000 
raised in 
2022-23! 
Fantastic! 

This term our sports 
teams will get to wear the 
brand new sports shirts 
designed by last yearÕs 
Year 6 Torin. They are 
going to look amazing! 

 
The shirts were funded by 
FOFS—thank you everyone! 

 

After two years on the 
FOFS committee we would 
like to hand over to a new 
team with fresh ideas. 
We will be stepping down 
at the end of September. 
WeÕre confident  there is a 
group of friends in our 
amazing school community 
who can continue to lead 
fundraising and social 
events on behalf of the 
school. With support, the 
roles should only take up an 
hour or so a week. 
We will, of course, be 
happy to help with the 
transition and to answer 
any questions.  Please 
speak to Nicky van der Bij 

Flushing School Needs You! 
or Tabitha Brunyee for 
more information. 
Thank you so much for 
supporting another 
successful year of  
fundraising for Flushing 
School. 
From gathering up old 
clothes for the 
Bags2Schools  collection 
to wreath making and 
supporting the village 
panto, our whole 
community has helped us 
raise over £2000 this 
year. 
As a result  FOFS funded 
the Year 6Õs LeaversÕ 
Hoodies as well as their 
LeaversÕ Trip to 

Flambards. Our sports 
teams also now have a set 
of supercool sports shirts.  
The stunning design was 
created by Torin in Year 6. 
Money has also been set 
aside to help fund next 
yearsÕ residential. 
Thanks to everyone for 
such  generous support. We 
look forward to welcoming a 
new committee in the 
coming weeks. 
Best wishes 
 

FOFS Committee 
 

Raise money                  
for Flushing School          
while shopping online! 

Visit 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

and select 
Friends of Flushing School    

as your chosen cause.  
 

THANK YOU! 
 


